RECEIVED

3/6/2023

Brett Sollazzo CITY OF EDGEWOOD

From: Rocco Campanale <rcampanale1@ocpafl.org>

Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 10:39 AM

To: Brett Sollazzo; Melissa Martinez

Cc: Sandy Riffle; Stuart McDonald; Mark Mclntosh; 20-156 Toll Bros. - Sodo-Holden
Subject: RE: City of Edgewood Plat Submittal to OC Property Appraiser_Haven Oaks

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

FYI - OCPA has no further comments pertaining to this preliminary plat.
Regards,
Rocco

Rocco Campanale, CCF, CFE

Manager, Cadastral Mapping

Representing Amy Mercado | Orange County Property Appraiser
200 S. Orange Ave | Suite 1700 | Orlando, FL 32801
407.836.5077 work | 407.605.0391 fax

rcampanale1@ocpafl.org | www.ocpafl.org

This communication is intended only for the recipient(s) identified in the

message. Review, dissemination, or copying of this communication by someone other
than the intended recipient(s) is prohibited by law. If this communication was received
in error, then please notify the sender and delete all copies of this communication. Any
tampering with or altering the contents of this message is prohibited by law. This
communication is treated the same as any written document and may be subject to all
rules and laws governing public information and documents, including, without
limitation, Article 1, Section 24, of the Florida State Constitution and Chapter 119,
Florida Statutes.

From: Brett Sollazzo <bsollazzo@edgewood-fl.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 6, 2023 9:46 AM
To: Melissa Martinez <MMartinez@poulosandbennett.com>; Rocco Campanale <rcampanalel@ocpafl.org>
Cc: Sandy Riffle <sriffle@edgewood-fl.gov>; Stuart McDonald <smcdonald1@tollbrothers.com>; Mark Mcintosh
<mmcintosh@tollbrothers.com>; 20-156 Toll Bros. - Sodo-Holden <20-156 @poulosandbennett.com>
Subject: RE: City of Edgewood Plat Submittal to OC Property Appraiser_Haven Oaks
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